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Animal Control Workers Recognized 

 

Leonardtown, MD – Animal Control has been a topic of much discussion in the county for the 

past few years. Discussions have centered the care and overall treatment of stray, abandoned and 

lost animals. That care is the responsibility of dedicated Animal Control Officers who, on many 

occasions, do their work with little fanfare. Each year a week in April is designated as National 

Animal Care and Control Appreciation Week. It is an opportunity to thank those Animal Control 

Officers who labor each day to ensure the safety and protection of animals.  

 

At a recognition ceremony, the Commissioners of St. Mary’s County joined various federal, state, 

and local government officials across the country to thank and commend the county’s Animal 

Control Officers and staff for the dedicated service they provide to various public safety and 

public service agencies, departments and county citizens. 

 

“The St. Mary’s County Animal Control Division is dedicated to the health and safety of at-risk, 

helpless animals and work throughout the year to rescue and protect animals from injury, disease, 

abuse and starvation,” said Commissioner Tom Jarboe (1
st
 District).   

 

In proclaiming National Animal Care and Control Appreciation Week, the commissioners 

encourage all citizens to join them in expressing their sincere appreciation for the service and 

dedication of the county’s Animal Control officers and staff. 

 

 

Media outlets are free to use photos from the ceremony – which can be downloaded from the 

county’s photo page at http://www.flickr.com/photos/stmaryscountygovernment/sets/. Outlets 

publishing photos from the photo page are asked to courtesy the “St. Mary’s County Public 

Information Office.” 
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